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May 13, 2020 

 

 

 

We’d like to remind you that next year’s Grade 7/8 option selections are now available online.  It 

will close Friday, May 15th.  You and your child simply need to log on to your PowerSchool ac-

count, choose ‘Course Requests’ and select the classes that are of interest.  If you’re having trou-

ble logging on, please feel free to contact the office by phone:  403-381-2977 or by email:  

sjf@lethsd.ab.ca . 

 

Tuesday, May 19th is a Professional Learning Day and therefore teachers will not be available as 

they will be in meetings all day. 

 

The Wellness Team is looking for student volunteers to contribute to an art collage to help foster 

resiliency during this unusual time. Details can be found here:  https://sjf.lethsd.ab.ca/download/267707  
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